Zion Weekly Newsletter

Jarnuawy 23, 2025

“Behold, children are a heritage from the Lord™ Psalm 127:3

January Baptismal Birthdays:
1/3—Parker Alexander
1/16—Huxen Peter
1/27—Charlelgh Schwanebeck

Students sing in church... this Sunday,
January 26th. They should meet in Mrs. Masat’s class-
room at 8:45am. They will sing at the start of the
9:00am service. Students will return to their parents
once they are done singing. We hope to see you all on
Sunday!

Celebrating National Lutheran

Schools Week...students can join in the fun as
we celebrate National Lutheran Schools week from
January 26—31st:

¢ Sunday, January 26:
Student’s stng in Chureh

¢ Mownday, January 27
Dress Up—Favorite holiday
Activity—Bingo / Bouncy House
T 0, } ¢ Tuesday, January 28:

857 : S <
Some 100th Day of School fun! Dress Up—Mismatehed

e

» Wednesday, January 29:
DPress Up —Huat £ Sports
Act'w’r,‘cgj —Minute to Win [t

¢ Thursday, January 2o:
Dress Up—Crazy haty olag
Activitg—mad n partners

¢+ Friday, January 31
Dress Up—wear Your pajamas
Actlvitg —Movie

January 27-31st....

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
January 27 January 28 January 29 January 30 January 31
Breaded Chicken | Popcorn Chicken | Chicken Taco Chili Hot Dog on a Bun

Sandwich, Green | Corn Spinach Cinnamon Rolls Carrots
Beans, Fruit Pears Orange Half Peaches Apple Slices

1:50 Dismissal




PRESCHOOL and

KINDERGARTEN NEWS

By: Cindy Meyer
Thank you to everyone that brought in
their 100 items, we had a lot of fun celebrating
the 100th day of school

Please bring in a bottle of glue and 2 glue
sticks for your student. Thanks to those that
have already done so.

Wim DeBoeck has signed up to provide
snacks (5 big boxes) for February and Kristina
Todd will provide juice (3 gallons). Thank you!

A list of students to write out Valentines has
gone home. All students should make out
Valentines  for  their classmates.  The
Kindergarten should bring in enough for both
classes since they are here all day every day.
Please bring them in by Monday, February 10 or
Tuesday, February 11.

The Valentine’s Day party is Thursday,
February 13 from 10-1lam. Ashlyn M., Wim
D., and Amanda P. are in charge of providing
snacks, drinks, games or crafts.

The February Book It calendars are going
home. Please return your January calendars by
January 31.

Please continue to send the winter gear on
the designated days, no matter the temperature
or snow. We will try to go outside for recess
(maybe a shorter time) and enjoy some fresh air.

The 4-year old Preschool and Kindergarten
are going to the Public Library on Monday,
February 3. We will leave at 8:30am and return
by 9am. The drivers are Charlie Doerr, Melissa
Fischer and Paige Albin. Thank you!

Lutheran School’s week will begin next
week, with the children singing in church. Meet
in Mrs. Masat’s room at 8:45am. Each day there
will be an activity and dress up activity. Please
read the front of this newsletter and be prepared
for some fun!

Have a great weekend! We are looking
forward to Lutheran School’s Week—it’s a
blessing to praise God everyday!

o Kindergarten spelling words for January
27-30: off, put, pet, purple.

e Memory work for January 27-30: “All
have sinned and fall short of the glory of
God.” Romans 3:23.

e Group B Show and Tell: Thursday, Jan 30.

FIRST, SECOND and THIRD

GRADE NEWS
By: Krista Masat

Braxtyn and Aspen have also met January’s
Book It goal of reading 15 books. Good job! One
week left to meet the goal.

When your children come home today—ask
them what we did for our 100th day of school.
What a fun day to celebrate!

We will start off Lutheran Schools Week with
singing in church on Sunday. I hope to see every-
one there! The front of the newsletter tells about all
the fun we will have each day next week. There
isn’t anything better than being able to talk about
Jesus every single day at school!

Our Valentine’s Day party will be on Thursday,
February 13, from 10:00-11:00. Lisa, Tamra, and
Melissa are making plans. We will be decorating
valentine sacks in school, but anyone can decorate
and bring in a valentine box from home if wanted.
All first, second, and third graders should bring val-
entines for all of their classmates on the 12th or
13th.

Third graders are starting a new unit in Science.
It is on water and weather, including the water cy-
cle. First and second graders are starting a new
chapter in Science on changes in matter—
specifically learning about solids, liquids, and
gases.

See you Sunday!

« First grade spelling words: key, bumpy,
puppy, funny, penny, sandy, write, would.

Contacts:

Mrs. Masat—Xkristamasat@gmail.com
Mrs. Meyer—meyercindy9101@gmail.com
Mrs. Mosel—zionplvw(@plvwtelco.net
School Phone: (402) 582-3312

We are now on the tuenty thivd day of
the year. There are 342 days remain-
g ik 2025, Janwory 23rd celebrates
Hoanduwriting Day and Measure Your
Feet Day.




